California Association of Regular Baptist Churches



May 10, 2021

Santa Clarita Baptist Church 27249 Luther Drive Santa Clarita, CA 91351

Dear Church Family,

On behalf of your brothers and sisters in the CARBC, I want to congratulate you on the Fortieth Anniversary of Santa Clarita Baptist Church. Praise the Lord for His hand of blessing on you for all these years.

We serve a faithful God and His faithfulness is evident when we look back at the history of a local church. From the initial vision to the formation of the congregation, from the founding pastor to the faithful men who have followed him, God has shown his faithfulness in extraordinary ways to Santa Clarita Baptist Church. Use this occasion to reflect on God's gracious provision and to look ahead to what He has for you in the days to come.

I also praise the Lord for the faithful church family that has carried on ministry in the Santa Clarita Valley for 40 years. Lives have been eternally changed through your labors of love. Rejoice in that.

May the Lord continue to bless you in ways that far exceed your expectations as He shows His faithfulness to you.

Sincerely in Christ,

Bruce McLain

CARBC Representative

ue Melain

Bruce McLain, CARBC Representative 805.260.6774 • www.carbc.org • carbc.mclain@gmail.com PO Box 2697 • Santa Maria • California 93457

Standing Together to Build Strong, Biblical Churches